PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

7-Edgerton Road, LDA Plaza, Near Aiwan-e-Igbal, Lahore.

Subject: ABOLISHMENT OF ONE POST OF FRASH (BS-01) IN PPSC

It is intimated that Government of the Punjab, Finance Department has abolished
the one (01) post of Frash vide letter No.SO (G-I) Misc-2023(Class-1V) dated 25-07-2023 in
PPSC, advertised vide advertisement dated 09-01-2023.



